

Frodsham Primary Academy
Ship Street
Frodsham
Cheshire
WA6 7PZ
1928 249 840
frodsham.office@wpat.uk
15 July 2025

Snack 2025/26

Dear Parents/Carers,

I sent out a letter earlier this term to let you know that snack ordering and payment would be moving to Parent Pay for next academic year. Payment options are now live on Parent Pay with all payments, for the first half term, required by end of day Tuesday 2^{nd} September - this is the day before school starts in September.

Toast and apple juice are available to purchase. Fruit will also be available in school for reception and KS1 pupils.

To purchase toast each day, for the Autumn half term, the cost will be £9.90 and for apple juice each day £18.15. Payment is in advance for the half term and will be for toast and/or apple juice every day of the half term - unfortunately we are not able to offer choices on a daily basis.

Text reminders will be sent as we start this new process but please be aware that if orders and payment are not received on time then we will not be able to provide snack for the following half term. This is for all pupils, except nursery pupils.

We will refund any excess cash snack funds from this half term in September.

If you do not have a Parent Pay account, please contact the school office to arrange for this to be set up this week.

Thank you for your support in moving to this new process which will save time in class for ordering and also make payment simpler with online payments.

Kind regards,

Sara Wakefield School Business Manager



